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From: pcwolter@comcast.net
To: TSP comments
Subject: Marine Conservation Areas
Date: Wednesday, March 24, 2021 7:30:40 PM


Working Group Members,
 
I am writing in support of designating Blacklock Point and Crook Point-Mack Reef as Marine
Conservation Areas.
 
Pressures on rocky shore habitats, from ocean warming and ocean-loving Oregonians and
recreational visitors, need to be made known to the public, so they, in turn, can support the
efforts of agencies and advocacy groups to manage and conserve these essential habitats. The
recommendations for educational activities in the draft is a great framework to that end.
 
Yours truly,
 
Pat Wolter
Hillsboro, OR
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